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The Corporation of the Town of Kingsville
2021 Division Road North
Kingsville, ON
N9Y 2Y9

Attention: Andrew Plancke, Civil Eng. Tech (Env)
Director of Infrastructure & Engineering

Woodridge Estates Development - Cottam
Review of Upsizing Costs for the Stormwater Pump Station

Dear Sir,

After the close of the tenders and prior to construction, the Town of Kingsville (Town)
requested that Dillon Consulting Limited (Dillon) redesign the proposed stormwater
pump station to allow for the future amalgamation of the existing Wilos Pump
Station.

At that time, the Town had indicated that they would be responsible for the
additional construction costs for upsizing the pump station to accommodate the
future pump upgrades.

Redesign of the pump station included the following:
· Upsizing the wet well from 3,600mm dia. to a 3,000mm x 3,800mm box
· Upsizing of access hatch for future larger pump
· Installation of future inlet pipe
· Installation of future outlet pipe stub
· Installation of two (2) knife gates
· Revisions to control panel for larger breakers

Enclosed are the change orders from the Contractor that are associated with the
revisions to the wet well, future inlet pipe, outlet forcemain and additional hardware.
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Dillon has reviewed these change orders and confirm that these costs reflect the
additional work completed to upsize the pump station as per the revised design.

Yours sincerely,

DILLON CONSULTING LIMITED

Kyle Edmunds, P.Eng.
Project Manager
KNE

Encl.
cc: Gary Taverine – Cottam Solar Limited






























